
 

Medical Laboratory Technology Program 
 

 
Dear New Medical Laboratory Technology Student: 
 
Congratulations on your acceptance to the Medical Laboratory Technology (MLT) 
Program at Fayetteville Technical Community College (FTCC). We hope you are 
looking forward to a challenging career choice. This is an exciting time and we want to 
ensure you have everything you need to prepare for the beginning of your career. 
 
Your acceptance into the Medical Laboratory Technology Program is subject to the 
following conditions: 
 
1. If you are currently a Category II applicant, you must complete all prerequisites 

with a “C” or better. 
2. You must continue to maintain a major grade point average of 2.5 or above and 

cumulative grade point average of 2.0 or above prior to entering the Medical 
Laboratory Technology program. 

3. Once you enter the MLT Program, you are subject to the rules and regulations of 
the Medical Laboratory Technology Program. 

 
Prior to entrance into the MLT Program, you must fulfill certain obligations: 
 
1. Mandatory Orientation Session for MLT program, which will be conducted on 

Friday, June 20, 2025 at 9:00 AM at Health Technologies Center (HTC) Building, 
Room # 155.  

2. A required uniform must be purchased from Castle Uniforms, 1800 Skibo Road 
#228, Fayetteville, NC 28303, 910-485-4429. Uniform orders take approximately 
4-6 weeks for delivery. 

3. Complete required safety training modules provided during the orientation 
session. 

4. Register for the FALL MLT Classes: Introduction to MLT (MLT-110), Urinalysis & 
Body Fluid Analysis (MLT-111), & Medical Lab. Chemistry (MLT 118). You may 
also register other general education courses as needed for this semester. 

 

Please check your student email account at least once per day going forward. This is our 
primary means of communication and the mode we will choose to provide information 
about your orientation session. 
  
Once again, we congratulate you on your achievements and wish you success in your 
curriculum. We look forward to seeing you on June 20, 2025 at 9:00 AM. If you have any 
questions, please contact me via the e-mail or phone number listed below.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

Henock A. Haile, PhD., MLS(ASCP), AHI(AMT) 
Medical Laboratory Technology Department Chair 
Tel.  910-486-7425 
haileh@faytechcc.edu 
Health Technologies Center Room 253J 
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